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Hiawatha No Longer Delivering Shut-off Notices 
As of  Sept. 1st, the City of Hiawatha is no longer placing notices on residents properties to warn of
possible utility disconnection.

According to a news release from the city, services will still be disconnected at 1 p.m. on the 20th of
each month if payment has not been received for utility accounts. If water bills are not paid by 1
p.m. on the 20th, a labor fee of $15 (during business hours) is required to be paid in order to regain
or continue service. 

Since the 20th this month falls on a weekend, shut offs for non-payment will happen at 1 p.m. on
Monday, Sept. 22.
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